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Weekly Email Update 15th September 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Please remember to check our Facebook page to see what the children in each year 

group have been doing this week. 

 

Important 2023/24 dates: 

 

5th October Year 1 Hearing Test.  When your child was in Yr R they were 

sent an online digital Health booklet and this gave you the 

opportunity to opt out.  Unless you opted out by clicking 

the link your Year 1child WILL have the test. If you do not 

wish your child to have the test please tell your child’s 

teacher and also email the office by no later than 

Monday 2nd October. 

13th October Nasal flu Yrs R, 1 and 2.  Further details will be emailed to 

parents nearer the time on how to consent to your child 

receiving the flu vaccine. 

23rd October – 27th 

October 

Half Term 

30th October Inset Day – School Closed to pupils 

8th November Individual School Photo 

 

 

PE 

A reminder that children should come into school on both their PE days, in their full 

PE kit: 

• Elm class Yr R - Mondays and Tuesdays 

• Oak class – Yr R Mondays and Tuesdays 

• Oak class - Yr 1- Mondays and Thursdays 

• Rowan class Yr 1 - Mondays and Thursdays 

• Maple and Sycamore classes Yr 2  - Tuesdays and Fridays 
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School dinners  

 

 
 

 

 

After School Clubs 

An email was sent earlier in the week confirming that there were two additional clubs 

open to Years 1& 2 starting on Monday 18th September.  Please see below details of 

the clubs running this half term: 

 

Yr 1&2 Street Dance    Tuesdays 3.20 – 4.05pm (SPACES) 

Yr 1&2 Girls Football Club   Mondays 3.15-4pm (SPACES) 

Yr 1&2 Boys Football Club   Tuesdays 3.15-4pm (FULL) 

Yr 1&2 Stop Motion Animation Club Thursdays (SPACES) 

Yr1&2 Art Club    Mondays 3.15-4pm (SPACES) 

Yr 1&2 Choir     Mondays 3.15-4pm (SPACES 

 

If your child is successful in getting a place they will be taken to the club by the Class 

Team and you will need to collect your child from the main infant school entrance 

when the club has finished.  Please ensure your child has a named water bottle. 

 

Primary Teacher Training 

If you are interested in training to become a Primary Teacher, please see the poster  

 

 

 

Next week will be Week 3. 

 

There is a special “Rainbow” 

menu on Thursday 21st 

September.  The Jacket Potato 

and Tomato Pasta options will 

also be available. 
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at the end of this update.  Here is a link to the website: 

Train to Teach - Primary Teacher Training in Cornwall (aspireacademytrust.org) 

 

Message from Emma Thomas 

 

Parental Drop In- Autumn Term 

Every Friday 9-10.30am 

  

DATE 

  

  

ACTIVITY 

22nd September Coffee and catch up 

 

29th  September Coffee and catch up  
  

6th October 

  

Arty session- plant pot decorating 

PTA chat 

  

13th October   

Craft session- Mini succulents 

  

20th October   

Halloween art/craft-tbc 

  

27th October HALF TERM 

  

 

 

PTA 

Come along to our first PTA meeting of the school year on Wednesday 

27th September. Our PTA welcomes all volunteers; volunteers who would like to share 

fundraising ideas and volunteers who are able to help out at events. The PTA are 

looking for a new chair and new secretary, both very rewarding jobs. We look 

forward to seeing you on the 27th September.  

http://www.budeinfants.org.uk/
mailto:hello@budeinfants.org.uk
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.aspireacademytrust.org%2F604%2Finitial-teacher-training-itt&data=05%7C01%7CLeonie.Foster%40budeprimary.org%7C0abb1c7b26064077f06c08dbb534f3f3%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C638303011425850479%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=PO%2FwcqUxFj2AmbXzz7gI%2FZsxAvgy7%2FtVHpMXMvlLBHY%3D&reserved=0


 

Bude Primary Academy 

Head of Infants: Miss V Holt 

 

T: 01288 353798 W: www.budeinfants.org.uk   
E: hello@budeinfants.org.uk   
Bude Primary Academy, Broadclose Hill, Bude EX23 8EA  
 
A Company Limited by Guarantee. An Exempt Charity 
Registered in England & Wales - Company No. 07387540 
Registered Office: Aspire Academy Trust, Unit 20, St Austell Business Park, St Austell, Cornwall PL25 4FD 

 

http://www.budeinfants.org.uk/
mailto:hello@budeinfants.org.uk

